
From: Magda de Paiva  
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 11:00 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Highway 413 
 
 
I was very surprised t hear that someone could want to build this highway. Considering all lives that are 
present in this area, precious and rare environment, that took millions of years to be what it’s today. 
 
Not any money, shortcut or any reason one tries to use to justify this.   
 
It’s an environmental crime, that could have not just the losses of rare species but a rare environment 
that must be preserved. 
 
The citizens of the area, even the most indifferent, feel the same way, even though not manifesting their 
feelings. 
 
The plan of for this construction, must be scrapped. There are other ways to resolve the need of a road, 
even if needs to means a few minutes  more to a trip, it must be planned without touching such a 
delicate bioma. 
 
Thanks.  
 
Sent by Magda   
 


